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State of Idaho
DIVISION OF VETERANS SERVICES

“Caring for America’s Heroes”

BRAD LITTLE Central Support Office
Governor 351 Collins Road
Boise, |D 83702

Chief Administrator Fax: {208) 780-1301

March 14, 2022
Representative Ben Adams,

My name is Mark Tschampl, Chief Administrator of the Idaho Division of Veterans Services. | am a
former Air Force officer and combat Veteran.

| am writing in support of House Bill 697. | fully support this legislation. Gold Star license plates are a way
for surviving family to be honored in the event their loved one dies while wearing the uniform of one of
the six US military branches of service. This bill brings Idaho eligibility standards for Gold Star license
plates in line with the national standard.

Very Respectfully,

e Pzl

Mark Tschampl, Chief Administrator
Idaho Division of Veterans Services



